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Dear Parents and Students:

Welcome to the Holy Ghost Parish Religion Program 2024/2025. We hope that you find this year rewarding as you and your children learn and grow in our faith.
Please find attached the calendar of classes for the upcoming year and the supply list. Contact information for your teachers is also attached. Classes are held in the Holy Ghost School on Saturdays, from 9:00 am to 10:15 am.

Here are a few reminders for this upcoming year:

1. Attendance - Please call the teacher or provide a note of explanation if your child cannot make a class. Your child should not miss more than 5 classes. 

2. Supplies - Students will be supplied with textbooks.  These books are to be returned at the end of the school year. A replacement fee will be charged to the student if the textbook is not returned. We also ask that each student brings the requested supplies for his/her grade to each class. Starting in grade 3 it is very important that your child has a Bible that they can bring to class, we recommend the Catholic Good News Bible.

3. Indoor shoes - We ask that students bring a pair of indoor, non-marking shoes to change into so that we don’t create an unnecessary mess and help keep the floor and carpets clean at the school.

4. Volunteers - We are always looking for some extra help to improve our catechism program! If you are interested in volunteering as an occasional substitute teacher (we will provide guidance and support), or if you have suggestions for improving the program, we would love to hear from you! Please contact me and let me know, it would be a big help!

If you have any other questions please feel free to contact our catechetical coordinator, Maggie Kobylinski at hg.catechism@gmail.com or (204)582-4157; or your child’s teacher. 
We look forward to a happy and successful year!

Yours in Christ and Mary Immaculate,

Pastoral Team, Holy Ghost Parish

